
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Thank you for expressing interest in your child attending the October half term holiday club at 

Marshland Primary Academy delivered by Club Doncaster Foundation from the Monday 25th- Friday 

29th October 2021.  

The week will be packed with lots of exciting activities including multi-sport sessions, match analysis 

workshops, sport journalism, media and photography workshops, positive attitude and relaxation 

activities, healthy lifestyle and nutrition workshops and also some Halloween fun! There will be 

various prizes and competitions throughout the week with children having the chance to win books, 

Doncaster Rovers merchandise and many more.  

Information for the week is below; 

• Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 2021 

• 9am-3pm each day  

• Years 1-6 

• Bookings for the full week only (if your child cannot attend one of the days please let us 

know when booking onto the club) 

• Free of charge 

• First come, first serve basis 

• Children will require a packed lunch, sports clothing, suitable footwear and a refillable water 

bottle 

• A contact number for the lead member of staff at the club will be given out via email the 

week before half term in case you need to contact the lead member of staff for any reason 

for example collecting your child early. 

Please complete the following information and return to the school office by 2pm on Friday 15th 

October 2021 to secure your child’s place on the club. 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s age…………………………………………………………….. Child’s year group……………………………………………. 

Child’s medical conditions/allergies…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Parent/guardian’s name…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Parent/guardian’s email……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Parent/guardian’s emergency contact number ………………………………………………………………………………… 

I confirm that I give consent for my child to be photographed throughout the week  

YES NO 


